
Reschedule Notice of DRT SHOW India 2020 

LX Development Group Ltd. always puts top priority on our exhibitors and 
attendees’ safety and needs. In view of the current situation of COVID-19, after 
consultation, the organizer decides to reschedule DRT SHOW India 2020 which 
was originally scheduled at Mumbai World Trade Center on Oct. 9-11. 
 
We highly appreciate all the support from exhibitors, buyers, media, speakers, 
and attendees. DRT SHOW will provide you the best trade platform and create 
more business opportunities in the future.  
  
Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact us via email at 
sales@drtexpo.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sep. 22nd 2020 

mailto:sales@drtexpo.com

	Reschedule Notice of DRT SHOW India 2020

